
24 January 2022

Dear AWS Community,

AWS PLANS FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2022-2023

Acacia Waldorf School will open its doors to students and their families in the new
School Year 2022-2023.

After two years of distance learning, the faculty, staff and Board of Trustees of Acacia
Waldorf School are one in our commitment to provide face to face learning to current and new
students next school year.  We are busy preparing the school for this eventuality.  We are working
with the local government of Sta. Rosa and the Department of Education. We are just waiting for
our local government to give us the go signal to do so.

We are in the process of setting up guidelines and protocols to address the needs and
ensure the safety of all members of our school community. Classrooms and learning spaces are
being prepared to be hygienic, well ventilated and equipped to put in place these measures for
face to face classes. Learning activities are likewise being prepared in the event that there will be
a need to shift to distance learning.

We warmly invite all students, their parents, and families to invite other new and
prospective parents and families for our eventual return to the natural surroundings and clean
fresh air here at our school.  In the coming months, we will have some on-line parent mornings
for new and prospective parents to have a glimpse of our Waldorf education. This will be together
with some faculty, parents and graduates of Acacia.  Schedules for these days will be announced.

For any inquiries, current and prospective parents may reach our school at
admission@acaciawaldorfschool.com or call (049)5596577, (0917)5540435, (0998)9808185.

We thank you for your continued trust and confidence in our school.  We look forward to
see you all soon!

Sincerely yours,

Jonathan Ramirez
Executive Director
Acacia Waldorf School
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